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1. Recommended designated liaisons with College entities to develop an all-encompassing relationship with campus communities.
Current committees: 	Basic Needs – Brian Owen
				Health & Safety – Chief Williams
				Behavioral/Wellness  - Randy Yang
				Athletics – Chief Williams
				Pride Center - TBD
Suggested committees:	 Voices – TBD
				 Veteran’s - TBD
				Student Life/Student Services/Outreach – Koji feels they have a 				positive relationship with the P&CS department. Regular meetings 				would be helpful to be up-to-date on any procedural or staff 					changes. Chief Williams has designated Sergeant Miller to be the 				liaison.
				Associated Student	
				Campus Equity and Diversity – Chief Williams
				Academic Senate – Chief attends (ADHOC)
			

There are two eight-hour blocks of instruction on Mental Health scheduled on 9/28/21 & 10/5/21. Chief will send out an email tomorrow inviting some staff to the training.
Two individuals from P&CS will be sent to a POST certified course on interacting with the mentally ill.
Next week we will be filing our application for POST certification. Once the POST certification is complete and approved by POST, we can start hiring Police Officers (hopefully within six months).
The Deputy Chief position is still moving forward through H.R. The question was asked if the Advisory committee could review the job description.	Chief stated that H.R. oversees the job description, but he can ask H.R. if the committee could review the description.
[bookmark: _GoBack]A committee member asked if there could be a different uniform for sworn and non-sworn officers. The Chief has been considering a change of uniforms and will talk to the department members.
